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December 20, 2024 
 

Winter Break Letter to Parents and Staff 

Dear NHCCS Family, 

As we approach our winter break, I hope you find time to rest, enjoy meaningful 
moments with loved ones, and reflect on the many blessings in our lives. This season 
offers us the chance to recharge and express gratitude for all we have accomplished 
together. 

I am incredibly proud of our students’ progress, demonstrated through their recent 
achievements and improved i-Ready scores. These successes are a testament to the 
dedication of our teachers, who work tirelessly to deliver quality instruction at every 
grade level. I also want to express my heartfelt appreciation for our support staff, whose 
commitment ensures that our school remains a safe, clean, and welcoming environment 
where students can thrive. 

To our NHCCS students and caregivers, thank you for your partnership in helping us 
uphold our reputation as the Model of Excellence in Urban Education. Your support is 
invaluable, and together, we continue to inspire and empower our students to reach 
their full potential. 

To maintain learning momentum during the break, we have prepared winter take-home 
packages for every student. These assignments are not optional and will count toward 
your child’s grades. We kindly ask for your support in ensuring that your child completes 
this important work. 

On behalf of our entire team, I wish you a restful, joyful winter break and a Happy New 
Year. May this time bring peace, warmth, and renewal to you and your loved ones. 

Educationally yours, 

Stephen Webb 
Dr. Stephen M. Webb, Principal 
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